
 

 
July 2, 2012  
 
 
Dear (Business Name & owner/operator)  
 
In an effort to streamline our inspection process; along with increasing communication and code compliance, the 
Brighton Area Fire Authority (BAFA), has registered with InspectionReportsOnline.Net (IROL). IROL is a web-based, 
electronic reporting management system connecting Authorities Having Jurisdiction, Service Providers, and 
Commercial Property Owners.  
 
IROL allows our Jurisdiction, along with any Commercial Property Owner, to receive and manage Inspection 
Reports submitted, electronically, by any and all Service Providers through one central and secure web location. 
There are NO COSTS to register, or use, the IROL site as a Property Owner.  
 
If your property receives any of the following required inspections we are requesting you register as a Property 
Owner (PO): 
  
• Fire Alarm Inspections  
• Automatic Sprinkler Systems  
• Kitchen Hood & Duct, Clean agent, Spray Booths  
• Fire Pump Tests  
 
In order to Register and Learn More about InspectionReportsOnline.Net:  
1. Visit www.InspectionReportsOnline.net  
2. Register as a Property Owner (PO).  
 
After you are registered and are ready to start submitting reports through IROL, you will need our AHJ 
Identification Number. This number will link your reports to us.  
 
Please keep this number at hand when submitting (Brighton Township, City of Brighton, and Genoa Township):  

BAFA Identification Number is: MIA11166  
 
If you have any questions on our new process, please feel free to contact our Inspectors at (810)229-6640.   
If your questions are directed towards IROL, please call them at 877-514-IROL(4765) Monday-Friday 8 AM-4 PM 
CT, or click on the “Contact Us” box on the InspectionReportsOnline.Net homepage. IROL offers training at no cost 
as well as live presentations and/or Join Me Sessions via the web.  
 
Thank you for assisting us in streamlining our process. We are confident the IROL site will benefit all parties 
involved.  
 
Thank you for your cooperation.  
 

 
Michael D. O’Brian  
Fire Chief 


